--- Forwarded message -----

From: Kelly Kirkland < thekellykirkland@yahoo.com >

Date: Mon, Aug 22, 2016 at 1:20 PM

Subject: Re: Please Cancel Cruel Shark Encounter



On Mon, Aug 22, 2016 at 4:18 PM, <newsmanager@peta.org> wrote:

Aug 22, 2016

Kelly Kirkland

Dear Kirkland,

I was appalled to learn that the Haai Shark Encounter is coming to your fair.

Sharks exploited for this inhumane exhibit are kept in tiny tanks and denied everything that is natural and important to them, including the most basic opportunities to swim freely and forage for food. Trucking them thousands of miles around the country so that someone can pull on their fins and tails in front of screaming children is not educational--it's cruel. Sharks belong in the ocean, not at fairs.

Please immediately cancel plans to host the Haai Shark Encounter. Animal abuse has no place at a family-friendly event. Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely,